
From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Eversource - email from Luci Gardner
Date: Thursday, June 13, 2019 11:17:16 AM

To the Planning Board,
Please see the email from Luci Gardner below.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
 

From: Luci Gardner <lucigardner@comcast.net>
Date: June 12, 2019 at 10:28:18 AM EDT
To: Luci Gardner <lucigardner@comcast.net>
Subject: In favor

Dear Michael,

I support the cutting of the compromise number of forty trees as well
as tree trimming along Durham Point Road to promote power
reliability in an area famously known for its frequent and extended
outages.

I say this having lived through many including the extended outage and partial
road closing caused by a single fallen tree at the corner of Sunnyside and
although I remain an ardent Joyce Kilmer fan, I choose power lines over
generator exhaust.

Thank you,
Luci Gardner
61 Durham Point Road 
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